
OFFICE OF THE
GENERAL COUNSEL

NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20550

August 31, 1979

RECEIVED

Mr. Reuben H. Lorenz
vice President and Controller
The University of Wisconsin System
1752 Van Hise Hall
Madison, Wisconsin 53706

Dear Mr. Lorenz:

SEP 61979

UNIV. OF WIS. VICE PRESIDENT
AND CONTROLLER

For annual reporting purposes, please update the "Status
of NSF Funded Invention" form submitted last year. If no
change has occurred, please indicate on the form and send
to me.

Enclosed are several blank forms for your use in reporting
new inventions.

Please furnish this information as soon after September
30 as possible.

Should you have any questions, please call me at (202)
634-4269.

Sincerely yours,

~U-t (JJ.-£~
Lucy Petitt
paralegal

Enclosures


